
 

IWF Welcomes Rachel Chiu as a Visiting Fellow 

July 7th, 2022 

IWF is delighted to welcome one of our newest visiting fellows, Rachel Chiu. Rachel is a 

technology policy expert at the Cato Institute. She will join IWF’s CEO as a visiting fellow, 

focusing on technology freedom and the importance of technology for women (and men) today. 

We are thrilled to have Rachel cover these new and important issues for us. Welcome Rachel! 

Meet Rachel below. 

Rachel Chiu is a public policy researcher and writer based in Washington, DC. She focuses on 

technology and regulatory policy and has written about topics such as antitrust, content 

moderation, and the gig economy. Her commentary has been featured in local, national, and 

international news outlets, including USA Today, the National Review, and City AM. 

Rachel previously served as the Head of Policy for #MovingForward, a nonprofit dedicated to 

reforming anti-harassment and discrimination policies for venture capitalist firms around the 

world. She graduated with high honors from Cornell University. 


